
F.A.O. John Nicholls 
 
Re 2025/0770/P installaƟon of antennae pole and cabling 
 
Dear Mr Nicholls 
 
I am wriƟng about the planning applicaƟon for installaƟon of antennae pole and cabling 31-46 and 
48 Stoneleigh terrace N19 5TZ. Please include in the planning condiƟon that all exisƟng and 
redundant equipment is removed prior to the erecƟon of new masts and cabling. The Whiƫngton 
estate is liƩered with loose cabling flapping around in the wind. Apart from being an eyesore it is 
dangerous as it could fall and cause injury. 
 
Regards 
 
Agnes Stewart 
50 Stoneleigh terrace 
N19 5TZ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


